Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 8:11 AM
To: ‘Mark Drollinger'

Subject: RE: SLIC File RO0002896

Mark,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Revised Soil Closure Report for case RO2896 is extended to
March 21, 2013.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Mark Drollinger [mailto:mdrollinger@CitadelEnvironmental.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 7:44 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: SLIC File RO0002896

Mr. Wickham,

Good morning. | am continuing to revise the Soil Closure Report for the Red Star Yeast project at 1396 5% Street in
Oakland, CA. | have revised and/or clarified many of the comments but am still working on completing the remaining
portions. | respectfully request an extension from the due date of February 21, 2013. To gather the remaining
information, | would appreciate an additional three weeks beyond the 21%. Please let me know if this is acceptable to
you. | apologize for having to make this request of you and your office, but under the circumstances, | must.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mark

Mark Drollinger, csp, CHuiM, CAC
PRINCIPAL ENGINEER
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